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I oppose this bill because it will alow people to claim public property as there own and 

will make it so other people cannot use or enjoy the public space. This creates a 

dangerous situation for the people camping and the rest of the public. Instead of 

enabling people to camp on public property where it creates garbage and other waste 

for the city to deal with we should help people get to work by creating a program to 

help the state like the Civilian Conservation Corps.  


